
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          NEWS FLASH    
Website Launch 
 Our brand new website is up and running and we are really excited about it.  Here is 
the link https://www.volunteering.cuh.org.uk/  Have a look, you might recognise some of the 
faces!   

 

Gillett’s 
We have had a delivery of small and extra small gilets.  If you would like one please 
email volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk or ask when you are next in the office.   

Volunteer Forum 
At next week’s forum we will be having Sian Freeman in to give us a brief session on the 
new check in kiosks that will be coming in very soon.  After that Heather Ayles will be in 
to talk about adult safeguarding. 

We will then give an update on voluntary services and open the floor to feedback.  If 
you would like attend on Tuesday please email the volunteer address.  For times of the 
forum please see below.   

Dates for the Diary – Coming up….. 
 
Volunteer Forum   
Tuesday 18th April N3 Seminar Room 16:00-17:00 
 
Be Disability Confident Course  
Wednesday 4th May 09:00-13:00 Room 11 Level 3, Deakin Centre 
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